Parnjit Singh

From: marianne jacobs-lim <

Sent: 29 October 2021 18:53

To: Elaine Quigley; Planning Planning

Cc: Hugh Cullum Architects

Subject: 2021/5255/P British Museum: Objection



Dear Elaine,

The BCAAC objects to the above application. The planned retractable bollards are inocuous however another granite bench added to the ones that are are already there and barely used seems unnecessary and the materials used, though stated granite look much more like concrete which is out of keeping with the Conservation Area and a listed building.

Marianne Jacobs-Lim on behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC